From: Stephanie McCann G B
Sent: June 19, 2017 11:35: 49 AM
To: Maureen Cole

Subject: Canada 150

Hello Mayor Maureen Cole,

I am from the small village of Mount Carmel which is a border village in between
Middlesex and Huron county.

Our village of Mount Carmel is a very tight, supportive community with a Catholic church
and a Catholic elementary school. It is located on county road 5 which is a main route

for travellers from London to Grand Bend during the busy summer months; as well as
campers to Pinery Provincial Park.

Mount Carmel has 20 hydro poles, counting both sides of the road, for about a 600
metres span. We would really like to show our support for Canada and especially with
our 150th birthday this year, by having Canada flags on cach of these hydro poles. I
saw this in a similar size community in the Muskoka area and it looked very heart
warining and unique.

I am aware the government has funding specific for the Canada 150 and we would like
to have this done as our part. We definitely do not ask for anything from the government
so think it's time we reach out and maybe visitors to the area will appreciate our support
and love for Canada as 1 did earlier this month.

Please consider our request and thank you in advance.,

Stephanie McCann

37362 Mount Carmel Drive
Parkhill, Ontario
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